Report from Support Staff:

I am pleased to apnounce the recipients of next s support staff scholarships will be
released in the upcoming week.

A suggestion was made to no longer print, and mail, a hard copy of the Support Staff
Council newsletter to every member. After discussion, it was agreed that they would be
sent out via email to everyone. Anyone without computer access, those department
secretaries would print and post the newsletter on the shop bulletin boards.

We are getting ready to start the support staff council election process for the 2009-2019
vear.

We wanted to thank Human Resources for putting on the second “Healthier You”
program, it was another big success

Campus Safety put on 2 female self-defense class from March 2-March 5%, anyone couid
attend.

The winners of the last SLppoA Staff fundraiser were Matt Baker, Phil Lucido, Garland
George, and Deanne Cordell. Thank you to all who participated, we were able to raise
almeost $590.

Denny Simith
Support Staff Chair



